
Correction to “The Impact of Single Nucleotide Polymorphisms on Human
Aldehyde Oxidase”

In the above article [Hartmann T, Terao M, Garattini E, Teutloff C, Alfaro JF, Jones JP, and Leimkühler S
(2012) Drug Metab Dispos 40:856–864], the following funding information was omitted:

This work was supported by the National Institutes of Health National Institute of General Medical Sciences
[Grant GM100874].

The authors regret this error and any inconvenience it may have caused.
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